
Weekly Newsletter - Autumn Term 2 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents and carers on Wednesday 

20th December, to share with everyone the wonderful learning that has 

been happening this term at Oakham Shires.  Guests are welcome to      

arrive from 12:30 p.m. onwards and there will be non-alcoholic punch and 

mince pies available too.   

 

It is has been a very busy term, with lots of fantas&c things happening, so 

we hope that you will all be able to join us.  You are then welcome to take 

your children home a li)le earlier for the Christmas break, but if you do, 

please let the taxis know they are not required. 

 

The new term begins Wednesday 3rd January 2024. 



It’s been a busy &me in Palm Class with 

a visit to Top 555, Bu)erwick's and All 

Saints Church.  Caelan got top marks in 

French and he and Richard have made 

a book together on book creator. 



Ash Class have visited the Christmas Tree      

exhibit in Victoria Hall and voted for their      

favourites, as well as ge:ng crea&ve with their 

snowflake making in class. 



Table Tennis 

Hot chocolate,  

Oakham Castle, the     

library and      

Christmas Jumper 

Day (We raised 

£13—thank you). 

Forest School 

Riley finished his 

bug hotel. 

 


